20073-13-044

AGENDA

AUCKLAND HOME BIRTH ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE MEETING HELD AT JOAN DONLEY'S ON DECEMBER 19 1989

INTRODUCTIONS/PRESENT:

APOLOGIES:

MATTERS ARISING:

1) Consumer Questionaire: Any progress?

CORRESPONDENCE INWARDS:

1) McKenzie Foundation: Sent us a grant of \$5000.

- 2) C.O.G.S: News letter, Grant applications for 1990 to be in by 29 June.
- 3) New Zealand Parents Centre: Wanting to exchange newsletters. Also asking for ideas for childbirth educator training.
- 4) Tauranga HBA: Requesting copy of consumer questionaire.

5) Eastern Bay HBA: Contact entry for newsletter.

6) A.A.H.B: Report on Hui on Maternity Service consumer representation.

7) Campaign for Unbleached Products: Wanting support.

8) Auckland Kindergarten Association: Questionaire on fair.

- 9) Helen Clark: Speech notes and acknowledgment of letter re Nurses' Amendment Bill.
- 10) Chris Cooper: 50% deposit required to confirm our booking at the Complementry Medicine and Healthy Lifestyle Exhibition. \$155.
 - 11) Debbie Mason: Request for infomation on turning breech baby.
- 12) Lorraine Knight/Hansen: Requesting refund of registration fee.
- 13) Publications: California Assn. of Midwives, Canberra HBA, Darwin HBA, Manawatu HBA, Midwifery Task Force of Ontario, Ak Parents Centre NZ Parents Centre, Southland HBA, Tauranga HBA, Thames Valley HBA, Wellington HBA.
- 14) Subscriptions-17 Registrations-10

CORRESPONDENCE OUTWARDS:

- 1) Tauranga HBA: Questionaire not ready.
- 2) Helen Clark: Congratulations on Nurses' Amendment Bill.
- 3) Jose' Kakebeek: Info on home help.
- 4) Debbie Mason: Info on turning Breech babies.
- 5) Jan Davies: Re article in NZWW.
- 6) College of Midwives: Info on the Complementry Medicine and Healthy Lifestyle Exhibition.

TREASURER'S REPORT:

GENERAL BUSINESS: